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Dear Committee Members, 

 In light of the deep partnership between UCC & Planned Parenthood and their highly 

charged sexual fantasy lessons exposed in Churchill High School,  with regards to 

Oregon and School Based Health centers, I oppose this bill and do not want one 

more dollar earmarked for these centers. 

I also would like to know which non profit the bill sponsors have in mind as this is too 

vague. 

    “(3) The authority shall contract with a nonprofit organization with 

17 experience in facilitating school health planning initiatives and sup- 

18 porting school-based health centers in order to facilitate and oversee 

19 the planning process and to provide technical assistance to grantees 

20 to reduce costs and ensure better coordination and continuity state- 

21 wide. To the greatest extent practicable, the nonprofit organization 

22 shall engage with culturally specific organizations, in the grantees’ 

23 communities, that have experience providing culturally and linguis- 

24 tically specific services in schools or after-school programs. 


